
Welcome Year 6

My name is Mr Nicholls and I am the Head of Year 7. We very much look forward
to welcoming you to Thomas Telford School when it is safe to do so. The school
has been a very different place for the last few months but our caring approach
remains and we are adapting to the new normal for the time being. Induction day
for Year 6 this year will take place virtually. You will have seen already the
induction video which should have given you a brief insight into life at Thomas
Telford School. Please stay safe, look after yourselves and if have any questions or
concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Welcome to the TTS family and I look forward to welcoming you properly to the
school really soon. Enjoy the challenges that our teaching staff have set for you.
There are lots of fun subject based activities for you to do during the summer
holidays.

Best Wishes

Mr Nicholls

Over the next 3 weeks we will 
be setting you some great 

subject specific challenges to 
complete at home during the 

summer break.

Please bring your 
completed challenges 

with you to school when 
we return. Happy 

Learning! 


